
ROBO CALL MAY 8, 2025 

 

Good afternoon.  This is Father Joe, your pastor.  I hope you are 

all doing well.  

Remember that this Sunday is Mother’s Day, and it is also 

Vocation Awareness Day. 

St. Joseph, St. Mary of the Visitation and Our Lady, Queen of the 

Universe will present THE GREATEST GIFT: A morning of 

activities for ages five through twelve on the wonder of the 

Eucharist, Wednesday, June 4th, 2025 from 9:00 a.m. to noon.  The 

event will be at Our Lady, Queen of the Universe.  Check this 

week’s bulletin and flyers in the church vestibule for details.  

Let us pray for the Holy Spirit’s guidance during the Conclave as 

the Cardinals gather to elect the next Pope. 

I want to thank you for continuing your financial support for the 

parish. 

For more information and updates, please visit the church website 

at www.saintjosephcc.com. 

In the meantime, I continue to keep you in my thoughts and 

prayers each day.  Take care and be safe. 

 

http://www.saintjosephcc.com/

